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HB 2337 HD1 – RELATING TO PESTICIDES 
 
Chair Nakashima, Vice Chair Sayama, and Members of the House Committee on 
Consumer Protection & Commerce: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony in support of HB 2337 HD1 which 
replaces representatives from the sugar and pineapple industries with representatives 
of the coffee and diversified agriculture industries on the Advisory Committee on 
Pesticides.  
 
There has been a significant reduction of the agricultural footprint of the sugar and 
pineapple industries since the Advisory Committee on Pesticides was established. The 
University of Hawai‘i College of Tropical Agriculture and Human Resources has a 
representative on the advisory committee. Amending the membership of the advisory 
committee by replacing the sugar and pineapple industries with a representative from 
the coffee industry, which is among the top 3 most economically significant crops in the 
State, as well as adding a representative of diversified agriculture allows broader 
representation of commodities which would include the pineapple and sugar industries.  
 
We support HB 2337 HD1 provided that its passage does not impact priorities as 
indicated in our Board of Regents Approved Budget. Thank you for the opportunity to 
provide testimony on the measure.  
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